
Drive-thru Booths 

Girl Scouts of Nassau County 
Troop Drive-thru Cookie Booth Requirements

Beginning March 5th, 2021 Daisy through Ambassador Troops are permitted to run a Drive-thru 
Cookie Booth in their local community.  

Just like finding other local booth locations, you may find a location ideal for a drive-thru booth. This 
could be a business, place of worship, a school or college parking lot, or an open lot or large 
location where you can set up a driving path. Make sure itôs easily accessible by car and that it can 
be seen from the road. This is also a great way to conduct  a contact-free booth. Just like a regular 
booth, you will need to get permission from the owner to be there, enter it into eBudde, and have 
the booth approved before conducting the booth.

Basics:
 Troop Drive-thru Cookie booths should take place in your local community
 Troops will need to get prior approval from the Service Unit Cookie Chair
 Troops will also need to complete the Troop Drive-thru Cookie Booth Request Form

and receive an approval confirmation email from GSNC.
 Drive-thru can be held for up to four hours, dividing girls into shifts.

Daisy, Brownie & Juniors 
 Shifts can be up to one hour
 Minimum per shift 3 girls and 3 adults 

• Maximum per shift 4 girls and 6 adults

Cadette, Senior & Ambassadors
• Shifts can be up to two hours
• Minimum per shift 3 girls and 2 adults
• Maximum per shift 4 girls and 6 adults

Additional Covid Requirements

• Girls & Adults must wear face masks covering nose and mouth at all times.
• Have hand sanitizer available.
• Plastic gloves can also be worn for additional safety.
• Always maintain social distancing 6 feet apart with customers and others at the location.
• Stations need to be cleaned between shifts.
• Encourage cashless payments where possible.  Use the OCR Reader on the Digital Cookie 

Mobile App to accept payments that automatically transfer to the troop account.

https://gsnc.wufoo.com/forms/z1yh1al913wt7vc/
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